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We have members of staff that can 

speak Urdu, Bengali, Gujarti, Hindi, 

Punjabi and Polish.  Staff can be made 

available if you require a translator. 

We are very grateful when parents 
telephone to let us know that their child 
will not be attending Nursery if they are 
sick, have a Doctor’s appointment etc.  

This enables us to plan for correct 
staffing ratios and lunches.  Please 

remember that if you pay fees for your 
child, you will still be charged for days 

they are absent. 

Please could we ask that children only 

wear shoes that they are able to put on, 

take off and do up themselves.  This helps 

the children’s independence skills. 

End of Autumn term for GRANT children is Friday 

18th December.  Term starts back on Monday 4th 

January for all grant children.  The Spring Term 

ends on Friday 25th March. 

Children in Need 

Children in Need is on Friday 13th November.  Parents 
are asked to make a £1 donation in exchange for their 

children wearing spots. 

Christmas Dates and Times 

Nursery will be open over the Christmas holidays as below: 

Monday 21st December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Tuesday 22nd December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 23rd December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Thursday 24th December 7.00am – 4.00pm (Christmas Eve) 

Friday 25th December CLOSED (Christmas Day) 

Monday 28th December CLOSED (Bank Holiday) 

Tuesday 29th December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Wednesday 30th December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Thursday 31st December 7.00am – 6.00pm 

Friday 1st January CLOSED (New Year’s Day) 

If your child is GRANT ONLY and you wish for them to attend Nursery over the holidays, fees will be 
applied.  Please look out for Christmas Holiday forms which will be given to you soon, in order that 
you can request the days you would like your child to come in.  This will help us plan our staffing 
ratios. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The photographer will be coming to 

Nursery on Wednesday 11th 

November to take photographs of 

the children.  If your child does not 

usually attend Nursery on 

Wednesdays then you are very 

welcome to bring them in any time 

between 8.30 and 11.30 am to have 

their photographs taken on this day. 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening is on Monday 16th November. 

5.30 – 6.30 pm for parents of Cubs children. 

6.00 – 7.00pm for parents of Tigers children. 

Please look out for additional information regarding 

booking a slot to speak to your child’s Key Worker on 

this evening. 

Reminder 

Please always allow TDDN staff to 

open the front door for other 

parents/visitors.  This is to ensure the 

safety of all the children at Nursery. 

Thank you. 

 

             

 

 

Mr David’s Message          

Dear Parents and Carers                         

MOBILE PHONES 

Many parents are either failing to read, else choosing to ignore, the many signs inside nursery as well as the A -Board outside the 
front door.  

Your PHONE is to be SWITCHED OFF BEFORE you enter nursery – Thank you.  

THIS RULE IS SIMPLY TO SAFEGUARD YOUR CHILDREN 

You will find mention of three important upcoming events our Nursery Nurses have organised during November, in this 
newsletter - 

1. Parents Evening – You are all expected and welcome – please arrange an appointment. 
 

2. Children - in Need – Please give generously - so many are so much worse off than we are. 
3. Nursery Photographer – your child is included - even when they are not attending on the day our Photographer is 

in nursery taking children’s photographs. 

More photographs of children working in nursery remain available to parents alone within our Nursery Snapfish online albums. 

For help with any of these notices – PLEASE ask at the Office or the Nursery Room Leader. 

We are saying goodbye to Miss Aimee this month, after four and a half years, much of her time being given to our youngest 
children in Cubs Room. We wish her well as she seeks to develop further her own beauty treatment business. 

With every good wish 
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A REMINDER - ALL 

FEES MUST BE PAID 

IN ADVANCE. 
 

Date for your diary… Spring Half Term is the week 

beginning Monday the 15th February. 


